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The trucking industry is in a holding pattern waiting to see how President Biden's vaccine mandate plays out. David
Willis, chair of MG+M's Trucking and Transportation Practice told Transport Dive that “Most companies are not anti-
vaccine, but anti-mandate” and that he does not expect a clear decision on the matter soon.

Until a final determination is made, companies are having to prepare for several scenarios as they remain in flux. To
read more on how transportation companies are being impacted by the mandate, click here.
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